
From: terry@spindoctorcyclewerks.com <terry@spindoctorcyclewerks.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 3:33 PM 
To: Dana McCarthy <dmccarthy@longgroveil.gov> 
Subject: public comment 8/8/2023 
 
As a bicycle rider I would like to add support to Barbara Klipp's request to contribute to making a 53 
Greenway a reality. It would be a transforma�ve addi�on to our regional network welcoming trail 
travelers to Lake County riding from their front door to places they seek to visit. 
 
Terry Wit 
Director of Advocacy 
Spin Doctor Cyclewerks 
Bartlet, IL 
C:847-712-1847 
471 S. Western Ave. Bartlet 60103 
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